Rancho Cucamonga Kiwanis Club

Board Minutes for February 2, 2011

Meeting called to order at 6:06 P.M. by Pres. Doug Vincent at the Kiwanis District Office in Rancho Cucamonga.

Board members present:

Doug Vincent, Rick Billings, Sharron Varga, Joey Murray, Carol Brown, Darleen Nelsen,  Leonard Schlecht, and Jack Kuykendall, 

Club Member Present: Ben Mackall

Secretary’s Minutes:

Rick made motion to accept as emailed to board members, Carol 2nd approved.

Treasurer’s Report:  

None- Treasurer not present

No correspondence
COMMITTEE REPORTS

Community Service-  We will be having another night at Ronald McDonald house on 2/9/11-menu still not determined

Aktion Club- Doing great-provided entertainment at PVW 45th Anniv.

Trying to fundraise –want to do a meal at Outback

Key Club-moving alone they are going to try and sell candy-Podium the class is still working on it.  Doug asked if they could have 10 members participate in the car show.

Still trying to get prospective members to come to service events and hopefully we can have membership drive in the next couple months.

Interclubs- Wayne busy 

Sees: We have some candy and lots of suckers left.  After discussion Joey made motion, Len 2nd that we sell the candy at our cost for now.

Car Show-moving along at a great pace.  Looking at sponsors.  Doug is getting lots of help with printing of flyers.  $25. To sponsor an award

Carol and Fernando are helping.  Doug is visiting car shows in the area to promote and asks that we all do the same.  Our program next week will be the car show. 

Old Biz

 Foundation- Jack & Joey will get a hold of Pat Liddell

 Website-Sharron will get password to Doug

                                       New Biz

Darleen brought up the Key Club convention.  About $1500 would be needed for costs for her and Mr. Lindensmith.  As it was already in the budget we approved it.

At DCM ID stickers for car seats was brought up.  Due to our finances it was tabled for now.

Joey motion to adjourn, Carol 2nd.  All were in agreement.  Meeting was adjourned at 6:50 P.M.

Respectfully submitted-Sharron Varga Secretary.

